
 
 
 
 

 
 
11 October 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
I am delighted to be contacting you as the new SENDCO for Dixons Fazakerley Academy. I look forward to meeting 
with all of our families over the year as we continue on our journey and strive for the best for all our students. Here 
at Dixons Fazakerley Academy it is paramount that all students have access to a high quality of education and that 
they lead a happy and purposeful life. Our academy values of determination, integrity and respect underpin all that 
we do.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to update our families with some of the external support that we have access 
to as part of Dixons Fazakerley Academy: 

 ADHD Foundation support from our caseworker Laura Hall 

 YPAS Support through our caseworker Jessica Williams  

 Onsite Counsellor (Thursday and Friday)  

 Educational Psychologist Support 

 SENISS Support 
 
We will be hosting our first ‘Meet the SEND team’ drop-in event on Thursday 21 October from 9.00-10.30am. Please 
make appointments by contacting the main reception on 0151 524 4530 and you will be given a time slot.  
 
Please note this is a booking only session.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss A. Robbin  
Assistant Principal & SENDCO 


